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 Sports Report 10/06/2024 
 

 
Senior Frisbee 

 

 
 
The PE department let me loose with a full sports hall and a set of Sixth Formers that had 
previously taken part in Gateways most successful Ultimate Frisbee tournament (second 
place at nationals!). They might be a little less adorable now, but they're just as much fun, 
having grown up, and within minutes had become very competitive. Those who had had a 
hiatus got back into the swing of things very quickly. You wouldn't have known they were 
'rusty'. I must say it was as fast and fun a game as they had ever played in the past. Perhaps 
we can do it a few more times before they fly the Gateways coop for good!  
 
 

Mr Joshua Crosby 
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 U15 Girls Football  

V GSAL 

 

A Team            B Team 

 

We had two mixed girls' football teams play against GSAL. The A team played against 
GSAL's Year 10 girls. It was wonderful to see the girls’ play so confidently and working 
together seamlessly.  We witnessed two spectacular goals from Isobel and Sadie, the final 
score was 7-2 in favour of GSAL. Alice F was a force to be reckoned with, earning the Player 
of the Match title. 

The B team played a closely contested match against GSAL's Year 9 team. Despite a narrow 
2-1 defeat, Sophia G scored a remarkable goal, threading the ball through the goalkeeper's 
legs into the bottom corner. Celia S was named Player of the Match. Well done to all the 
girls for their efforts in this final football fixture of the year.  

 

Mrs Hannah Nichol 
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Upper 3 & Lower 4 Boys House Cricket 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The unpredictable British summer weather couldn't dampen our spirits; due to rain, House 
Cricket was held indoors this week, with exciting 6-a-side matches. Every member of the 
team got a chance to bat, bowl, and field, making for a truly well-rounded experience. 

Two thrilling games were completed with Beningbrough and Newby claiming a victory in 
closely contested battles. There were displays of impressive power hitting and some sharp 
bowling skills on display! 

It was particularly rewarding to see so many pupils, new to the sport, showcase the 
improvements they've made. The final match will be played next week to determine the 
champion house!  

 

Mr Tom Davidson 


